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" November 16. 1995
,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
.

Document Control Desk
| Washington D.C. 20555

Attn: Document Control Desk,

,

Subject: Clarification of Braidwood Unit 1 Inspection Data Letter
Dated November 9, 1995

Braidwood Nuclear Power Station Unit 1
'

NRC Docket Nos. 50-456

Reference: D. Saccomando letter to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission-
dated November 9,1995, transmitting " Clarification of
Braidwood Unit 1 Inspection Data"

The purpose of this letter is to clarify the interim ins)ection of the |Braidwood Unit 1 steam generator tubes as discussed in t1e Reference letter.
| Commonwealth Edison interprets its commitment to perform an interim inspection

within 0.5 effective full power year as limiting the operation of Braidwood
Unit 1 between eddy current inspection of the steam generator top-of-tube

| sheet for a time not to exceed 24 weeks at operating temperature above a T-Hot
of 500 F during the forthcoming Cycle 6.

,

; Commonwealth Edison intends to continue its evaluation of circumferential
cracking data with the intention of determining appropriate cycle length for
Braidwood Unit 1. It is anticipated that further discussions with the NRC
will take place on this topic in the near future.
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If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact this |
office. i

Sincerely,
j

, !

r 1

/ d
enise M. Sacc g|lyado

.-

Senior Nuclear Licensing Administrator
i

cc: D. Lynch, Senior Project Manager-NRR
R. Assa. Braidwood Project Manager-NRR|

H. Miller, Regional Administrator-RIII
C. Phillips. Senior Resident Inspector-Braidwood
Office of Nuclear Safety-IDNS

I

on n ,
U L. h tft j4:e

K:nla\bytMi\stmgen\restartl | ,

9511200223 951116
PDR ADOCK 05000456 gn
G PDR U

A l'nicom Comp


